
MATHLETICS/SPIDER DAY 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

This Thursday 16th June 2016 the SRC will be 

holding a Mathletics/Spider drink day. 

The spiders will be priced at $3:00 each and sold 

at recess.  

Following recess: 

The Mathletics part of the day will be a set course 

in which students run/walk laps of the oval 

answering numerous maths questions designed 

by the SRC leaders. 

Parents are welcome to attend the mathletics 

course.  

STUDENTS can wear mufti for a gold coin 

donation. 

All money raised will go towards new lounge 

furniture for our classrooms. 
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